
TO: Racine Harbor Commission c/o James Rooney

l,adies & Gentleman:

The South East Wisconsin Council of the Boy Scouts of America has obtained
permission from the City of Racine to use the Rooney & Pugh Recreation Areas for a

council wide camporee starting Friday August l9 and ending Sunday afternoon, August
21't. Additionally, we have provided use of the docks and facility of the Racine Yacht
Club during those dates.

In accordance with the localion and the theme of the event, there will be plenty of on the
water events involving Boy Scout troops and Sea Scouts fbr Ship 5750. ln addition to
those resources, we will have othci bo:rters attending that may exccecl the capacity of the
Racine Yacht Club's 10 minute doc.k. fìrrrther. we made need overnight docl<ing for
visiting boaters from Kenosha and Burlington area.

We would ask the l{arbor Commission to provide us with overnight use of aluminum
clock systern. just south of the Racine Yacht Club for the express purpose of this
camporee on August Tgth &20t1'.

Sea Scout Ship 57 50

Boy Scouts of America
Racine Yacirt Club
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Respectfull

Cha

submitted,

Treasurer, South East Wisconsin Council, Boy Scouts of America
Skipper, Sea Scout Ship 5750
Commodore, Racine Yacht Club


